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August 18, 1993

Mr. Paul A. Bochnert, Senior Staff Engineer
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: ACRS THERMAL HYDRAULICS PHENOMENA SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING,
July 22-23, 1993;
H Reply to Consultants' Comments on H AP600

Test Programs,
Your Memorandum of August 9, 1993.

Dear Mr. Boehnert:

I have reviewed the collection of the subject Consultants'
Comments on H AP600 Test Programs and the transcripts of our round-
table discussion. I have concluded that Westinghouse has not
resolved the vast majority of issues raised by the consultants, and
the round-table discussion was premature.

Westinghouse has collected and categorized forty-nine com-
monts, but there are a number of issues still repeated in that
collection, of the forty-nine comments, only one administrative
(identification of RELAP5 version to be used) and two technical
questions (namely SPES Scaling Comment No.2, and ADS Analysis
Comment No.9) have been answered. Westinghouse promised to furnish
the answers to the remaining questions at a later date, notably
after completion of the OSU Scaling Report.

These answers will have to be reviewed by the Subcommittee.
I propose that Westinghouse provide the answers in writing, and
that the Subcommittee can review the answers prior to the meeting
at which the Westinghouse response is scheduled for discussion.

Sincerely yours,

Wolfgang Wulff
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